
 

Welcome to the first of the Quarterly newsletter, We hope that this will give you information on what has been 

happening and when, and what is to come and also give you the chance to become involved where you would like 

to. If you have any ideas or questions please do feel free to email them to the above address. Success  

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO 

OUR EASTER BONNET 

COMPETITION WINNER 

 

 

The Community Clean up day was a great Success, there were 

lots of very odd things found, from a Lawnmower, Golf clubs, 

pregnancy tests and even a Barrier pulled from the river. Thank 

you to all that took part, it is suggested to become a regular 

thing. Special thanks to Wayne Dawkins who jumped in the Wandle 

to try and clear it  

 

Census 2021 has now ended, Please 

make contact with CENSUS if you 

have not completed this to avoid a 

penalty. 

 

Community First Aid                  

We are hoping to get funding for a 

community first aid course. This course 

will be 2 hours long, and provide a basic 

training into emergency first aid, there 

would be we imagine 40 places. If this 

would be of interest, please send an email 

to register your name and we can apply 

for funding. By having people trained it 

would really help in an emergency.  

We aim to support a 

different charity each month 

Tell us which charity you 

want us to Support 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

April 

23rd  -  St George's Day 

May 

1st -  Community Clean Up 

Day (9am) 

3rd   - May Day BH 

13th -  Residents 

Association Meeting (8pm) 

31st  - Spring Bank Holiday   
 

              Thank You to  

        The Mill Pond Place  

 Residents for clearing the      

  ivy from the Bridge Rail’s 

    Vision has improved so  

      Much making it safer 

             THANK YOU  

 

 

Thank you to all those that supported the St 

Raphael’s egg appeal, we collected over 30 eggs.   



Supporting Local Businesses  - All of the below are residents with businesses, maybe helpful to know 

Trade  Name  Number  Email/Website  About them  

Plastering  Wayne 

Dawkins  

07 900 492 

462 

Waynedawkins@live.co.uk Both Interior and exterior plastering  

Glass, 

Glazing, 

windows 

and Doors  

Prentice 

Glass ltd  

02089449001 www.prenticeglass.co.uk 

sales@prenticeglass.co.uk 

Absolutely anything to do with Glass 

and Glazing. Established for 7p years  

Landscapin

g, Paving 

and Drive 

Ways  

Tredere 

Pathways  

Danny and 

Gemma  

0203 489 

8576 

traderepathways@yahoo.co

m 

 

Tradere Pathways Limited is a family 

run business with over 20 years 

experience within the landscaping trade  

Beauty and 

massage  

Beauty in 

the Garden 

Vicky 

Dawkins 

07939 

080001 

https://www.facebook.com/ 

BeautyInTheGarden 

Beauty in the Garden offers a wide 

variety of beauty and holistic treatments 

in a calming and relaxing treatment 

room. 

Cakes and 

treats  

Just baked 

by charlotte 

 Justbakedbycharlotte@gmai

l.com 
 

 

Home made cookies and bakes for all 

occasions  

Plumbing   C&S 

Plumbing 

0208647 

3576  

clarkeandson@sky.com All your plumbing needs  

Decorating 

and 

building  

Rising 

Phoenix  

07453 

292768 

lukelawrence390@yahoo.c

om 

Professional Decorating Services for 

both Commercial and Public Property 

Sectors 

Childcare  CB child 

care  

07946 

541554 

info@cbchildcare.co.uk 

 

Child Minding services  

IF YOU WOULD LIKE YOUR BUSINESS TO BE INCUDED ON THE NEXT NEWS LETTER PLEASE EMAIL 

Butterhillcommunity@outlook.com 

WE ARE ALSO TRYING TO SECURE DISCOUNTS FOR LOCAL SHOPS AND BUSINESSES 

 FOR RESIDENT ASSOCIATION MEMBERS, 

 IF YOU ARE AWARE OF ANYONE WHO WOULD LIKE TO BE PART OF THIS PLEASE LET US KNOW 

As a community group there is certain funding we are able to apply for to improve the local area. If you have any 

ideas please do let Butterhillcommunity@outlook.com know.  

 

So far ideas which have come forward are : 

Community Fun Day 

A day in local area where everyone can meet and enjoy, with the cancellation of the Carols by Candle 

Light and the Easter Fun Day  we would need to wait for Covid to allow.  

Community First aid Course  

This would allow people to have a introduction to first aid, at an accredited venue and trainer.  

Community AED 

Having a local AED installed for an emergency, We are looking in to this, as there are many options, to 

have outside and accessible 24/7 would need a small electric feed. You can find more about AEDs online. 

Air Pollution Monitors  

Application to fund 10 nitrogen monitors to go around the neighbour hood in 2023. (There would need 

to be further discussions re this as is crossing the constituency area boundaries.  
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